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Dear Parents, 
 
     Please remember to do your Summer and Fall registration if you haven’t 
already. We will be opening enrollment to new/outside families. If you have any 
questions please feel free to ask! 
 
 
Reminders: 
 
       Please remember do not block our front door with your car, many parents 
cannot get around, please park in the parking lot to drop off or pick up your 
child. Except of course if you are in Vpk pick-up or drop-off,   
 
       Please remember tuition is due the first day of attendance, (weekly or 
monthly) if tuition is not received your account will be charged a $25.00 late 
fee, tuition cannot fall more than one week behind. Please remember full time 
is no more than a ten-hour day. Any child here more than 10 hours per day will 
be charged an additional $10.00 per week.  With the end of the school year fast 
approaching tuition must be current for your child to participate in our end of 
year programs.  



Save the date……..Save the Date………..Save the Date………… 
  
End of the year program dates: 
 
 One’s Thursday May 16th, Two’s Friday May 17th, Juniors: Ms. Clare/Ms. Diana 
Monday May 20th  Juniors: Miss. Heather/Pre-K 4 Miss. Cassandra/Mrs. Jessica 
Tuesday May 21st , VPK Miss Melinda/Mrs. Entrinity/Miss Sarah Wednesday 
May 22nd, and VPK Mrs. Nikki/Miss Sarah, Mrs. Entrinity Thursday May 23rd. 
 
 All programs will be from 10:30-11:30, we hope everyone can attend these 
special programs with their child. We will have a snack, do a craft, have picture 
opportunities, also your child’s class will be singing a special song for you all.  
 
Please remember only Two adults per child and we will be having this outside on 
our side deck. You will enter thru the white gate on the side of the building.  
 
Pre-K/VPK last day Friday May 31st All children must attend 
Memorial Day Monday May 27th School closed  
End of Year picnic and last day of school Friday May 31st 
Summer Camp begins Monday June 10th 
Summer Camp ends Friday August 9th 
2024-2025 School year begins Monday August 12th 
 
 
Mrs. Debbie will be leaving the beginning of June, she is moving out of state to 
be closer to family. Please see Miss Courtney or Mrs. Entrinity with any 
questions. We would like to welcome Mrs. Elise who will be our Administrative 
assistant, she will be in the office in the mornings and will be happy to answer 
any of your questions. 

As always thank you for your support, 
 

Mrs. Debbie &Miss Courtney& Mrs. Entrinity 
 

SUMMER STEAM! HAVE YOU REGISTERED YET? 

 


